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Subject: Opposed to ZBA24-0014; 3645 Washtenaw Avenue

From: Lilia C Kim   
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 9:47 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Opposed to ZBA24-0014; 3645 Washtenaw Avenue 

Hello, 

My name is Lilia Kim and I live behind Arbor Land in Ann Arbor. I'm writing to you in response to a notice of 
public hearing regarding a Sign Request which I am against and I hope you consider this email to reject 
the request. 

If the city allows one business to have a sign like the one requested, it will open the door for the rest of 
the business to request a similar sign, and the city won't be in a position to reject the request. 

Please vote NO for ZBA24-0014; 3645 Washtenaw Avenue 


